

Your kindness means so much to the children of Boys Town.

Lyn S Romano T33 P1 PO Box 721 11010 Heavenly Brickks Charitable Foundation Goldens Bridge, NY 10526-0721 իսիկիկիկոների անդիրերին անդիկիկին թիկվի

December 2021

Dear Friend,

Thank you so much for remembering our children this Christmas season with your gift

We are truly blessed to have the support of wonderful people like you.

Because of you, our children get to experience Christmas and all its traditions. The simple traditions you and I had as a child at Christmastime - decorating the tree, baking cookies, singing carols, going to church, and helping one another - are experienced by many of our kids for the first time at Boys Town. and apply a condation

Thank you for making that possible!

Most importantly, during this holy season, our kids experience the true meaning of Christmas and the gift of faith. Please keep our children in your prayers as we will keep you and your loved ones in ours.

May the peace and Joy of Christmas be with you and your family throughout the coming year.

God's Blessings,

Father Steven E. Boes **National Executive Director**

IRS Requirement: We acknowledge, in compliance with Federal Tax Law, that you have received no goods or services from Father Flanagan's. Boys' Home for your contribution. Please retain this receipt for your tax records as substantiation of any charitable contribution deduction. Father Flanagan's Boys' Home* | Boys Town, Nebraska 68010 | 800-217-3700 | boystown.org/give



facebook.com/BoysTown



Instagram.com/BoysTown



twitter.com/BoysTown

he with you and your family throughout the coming year.